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Reference:   FOI.5620.21 

Subject:    Royal College reviews 

Date of Request: 18 March 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
Please release all reports resulting from an invited service review by any Royal College (eg Royal 
College of Surgeons) in the last five years. For each report please also indicate whether the 
Healthcare Inspectorate was informed of the review and whether it received the resulting report.  
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it does not hold any Royal College invited 
service reviews during the period requested. 
 

 


